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Wednesday News 

March 30, 2016 

11:00 A.M. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact Us: 
 

Customer Service 
(352) 753-4508 

 
Administration 
(352) 751-3939 

 
Community Standards 

(352) 751-3912 
 

Community Watch 
(352) 753-0550 

 
Property Management 

(352) 753-4022 
 

Finance 
(352) 753-0421 

 
Human Resources 

(352) 674-1905 
 

Public Safety 
(352) 205-8280 

 
Purchasing 

(352) 751-6700 
 

Recreation Administration 
(352) 674-1800 

 
Utility/Amenity 
(352) 750-0000 

CDD Orientation 
Please join us each Thursday at 10:00am at the District office   
located at 984 Old Mill Run to learn about how the Districts 
operate and other important community information. For 
additional information, please contact us at (352) 753-4508. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following facilities will be closed or have scheduled maintenance: 

 Gazebo & Lone Oak Pier 

The Lone Oak Pier and gazebos located behind the Paradise Recreation Center are 
currently closed for maintenance.  Please stay tuned to www.DistrictGov.org for 
additional information. 

 Chula Vista Billiards Room 

The Chula Vista Billiards Room will be closed for table recovering April 6th though 
April 8th. 

 Lake Miona Recreation Center 

The Lake Miona Recreation Center will be closed for maintenance April 11th 
through April 15th. 

Villa Road Resurfacing 

Resurfacing is taking place on many of the villa roads in Districts 5 & 6.  A 
tentative work schedule can be found below.  This schedule may be adjusted due 
to unforeseen circumstances, including weather.  Each home impacted by this 
work will be notified exactly when the work is scheduled to take place in their 
area along with specific safety instructions.  Please use caution and follow all  
directional signage and workers.   
 -Alexa & Audrey – April 11—15, 2016 
 -Cherry Vale & Heritage – April 25—29, 2016 
 -Clayton & Swainwood – March 28—April 1, 2016 
 -Bellamy & Jasper – May 9—13, 2016 



 

 

 

 

Did You Know? 

                                                                                                      

Turnpike Travel Advisory           

   

Florida’s Turnpike in Sumter County – Nightly Closures and Detours on March 30-31 and 
April 4-6  

~ Motorists Detoured along US 301 and CR 470 for bridge work at County Road 468 ~  

  OCOEE, FL—Motorists traveling on Florida’s Turnpike in Sumter County should be alert for full roadway 
closures between Leesburg and Wildwood beginning March 30.   

Sumter County is reconstrucƟng and widening the County Road 468 bridge over the Turnpike.  To con‐
struct the deck for the new bridge, traffic on Florida’s Turnpike must be detoured to other routes 
throughout the County.  

Southbound Turnpike traffic will be detoured at US 301 (Exit 304), 10 p.m.‐6 a.m., Wednesday, March 30 
and Thursday, March 31. Motorists should follow the posted detour and reenter the Turnpike south‐
bound in Leesburg at CR 470 (Exit 296).  

Northbound Turnpike traffic will be detoured at CR 470 (Exit 296), 10 p.m.‐6 a.m., Monday, April 4 and 
Tuesday, April; 5.  Motorists should follow the posted detour and reenter the Turnpike northbound in 
Wildwood at US 301 (Exit 304).   

For more informaƟon on the CR 468 bridge replacement project, contact Robert Harris at Eisman & Rus‐
so, rharris@eismanrusso.com. Signs have been installed to advise travelers of the upcoming closures 
and detours. Drivers may dial 5‐1‐1 for real‐Ɵme traffic informaƟon, visit www.FL511.com, or check the 
5‐1‐1 or Waze mobile apps before traveling.  Traffic and travel informaƟon is also available by following 
@fl511_Turnpike on TwiƩer.  

Parr Drive Closure 

Parr Drive between Buena Vista Boulevard and Tall Trees 
Lane is currently closed.  The closure began on Monday, 
March 21, 2016 and will continue for approximately 6 weeks.  
Please use caution in this area and pay attention to all           
directional signage.  A detour map is available on the           
following page. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Schwartz Park Renovation 

The parking lot portion of the project is now complete.  Installation of the trim 
work for the Pavilion is complete and work on the roofing has begun. The project 
is on schedule and is anticipated to be complete in April 2016.  Please use caution 
in this area and remain out of all construction  areas.    

A Message From... 

 

VCDD No. 4 Budget Workshop 

There will be a District 4 Preliminary 
Budget Workshop on Wednesday, 
March 30, 2016 at 1:30 p.m. in the District large conference room.  The funding 
for the road management plan and other capital improvements will be discussed 
during this workshop.   
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We will be continuing planned cart path   
repairs and plantings this week at the Mira 
Mesa Golf Course. Curb and cart path       
repairs will be completed and backfilling 
with new grass will be installed by the end 
of this week. Landscaping beds will have  
additional plant replacement and cleaning 
this week  as we transition to the Chula 
Vista Golf Course. 

Spring/Summer Recreation 
Schedule 

 We are entering the Spring/Summer 
season (April 1st – September 30th, 
2016) Check the website for new 

sports pool, court and lesson      
schedules.   



 

 

 

 

2016 Annual Resident Survey 

The 2016 Annual Resident Survey is now       
available to all residents until April 3, 2016.  The 
survey consists of two sections, one relating to 
the Developer and the   other pertaining to your 
District Governments.  By completing the survey 
each year, residents have the opportunity to    
provide useful feedback that can be used to      
improve operations and enhance services in your community.  Letters were 
mailed to each resident with a unique   access code and instructions on            
completing the survey.  If you have any questions, please contact the District 
Customer Service Center at (352) 753-4508.  

 

 

 

Town Hall Meeting 

Village Community Development 
District No. 1 will be hosting Town 
Hall meeting on March 31, 2016 at 
6:00pm at the La Hacienda 
Recreation Center .  This Town 
Hall meeting provides residents an 
opportunity to learn interesting facts 
about the   District and ask questions 
of the District Supervisors.  The 
meeting is open to the public and will 
be conducted in  accordance with 
provisions of Florida Law for 
Community Development Districts.   

 

 

 

New Logos 

The Village Community Development 
District Nos. 1  through 11 now have 
new District logos consistent with 
District Management and the 
individual District departments.  
These logos are used for items and 
information that represent the 
individual VCDDs.  The new logos will 
be incorporated on the District 
website and District documents and 
publications. 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Information Provided by Sumter County 


